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PPCR St. Lucia: Disaster Vulnerability Reduction Project (IBRD) 

 
The PPCR Sub-Committee approves USD 27.0 million (USD 12.0 million in grant 
funding and USD 15.0 million in credits) in PPCR funding for the project proposal 
entitled, Saint Lucia: Disaster Vulnerability Reduction Project, submitted by the 
Government of St. Lucia and IBRD.   In doing so, the Sub-Committee further 
approves the allocation of the additional USD 5.0 million to the project.  

The Sub-Committee notes the final estimate of USD 475,000 for project 
implementation and supervision services and approves USD 237,500 for the final 
tranche of funding for such costs for IBRD. 

 


